
 
 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                           Media Contact: Deydra Bringas​
 ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​            ​​ Phone: 303-520-9591​
​ ​ ​ ​ ​             Email: DenverHealthMedia@dhha.org 

 

ACGME selects Denver Health for Surgical Critical Care Fellowship 

 

Denver (Oct. 2, 2025)—  Denver Health is proud to announce the newly accredited 
Denver Health Surgical Critical Care fellowship. Selected by the Accreditation Council 
for Graduate Medical Education (ACGME), Denver Health will begin taking applications 
for the new program for fellows to begin in August 2026.  

The ACGME Surgical Critical Care fellowship is a one-year, intensive training program 
designed to prepare surgeons for advanced practice in managing critically ill surgical 
and trauma patients. 

“Denver Health is an incredible training ground for the next generation of surgeons. 
Our trauma and surgical teams guide fellows to care for patients when life-saving care 
is needed most,” said Mandi Roberts, MD, Surgical Intensive Care Unit Director at 
Denver Health. 

The annual fellowship will focus on the multidisciplinary care necessary to treat 
critically ill surgical patients. The program includes comprehensive education, clinical 
training and administrative resources necessary to develop advanced proficiency in this 
subspeciality. 

As stated on the ACGME website, “The ACGME’s accreditation model and processes 
ensure and improve the quality of graduate medical education in the United States. 
This in turn assures the public that today’s residents and fellows are learning and 
training in a setting that is preparing them to deliver safe, high-quality medical care 
today and in their future practice.” 
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The fellowship is the precursor to becoming board certified in Surgical Critical Care. 
Denver Health’s team of board- certified critical care surgeons partner with the health 
system’s level one trauma team and emergency department to care for more than 

90,000 patients at the Ernest E. Moore Shock Trauma Center. Denver Health’s Level 

One Trauma Center is one of the world’s leading trauma centers and will provide 
unparalleled access to critical care expertise and groundbreaking research that drives 
advances in trauma and critical care, setting new standards that other centers adopt 
nationwide. 

Questions regarding the fellowship can be sent to TACSfellowship@dhha.org 

About Denver Health  
Denver Health is a comprehensive health and hospital system that provides 
high-quality care and proudly serves as the city’s safety-net hospital. For more than 
160 years, Denver Health has been guided by its mission to serve the people of 
Denver, to educate the next generation of health care professionals and to engage in 
research and community partnerships to better deliver the health care needs of our 
patients while strengthening our community. 
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